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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

THIS MONTH AT NMBH:
 
3/10: ART CLUB MTG
           PROM TICKETS GO ON SALE

3/11: CHICK-FILA LEADERSHIP MTG @3:30 PM

3/12:  NHS MTG
            SAT TESTING

3/13: CHIEF IDOL MIDDLE SCHOOL DIVISION

3/14: BOOK CLUB MTG

3/17: ST. PATRICK’S DAY (WEAR YOUR GREEN)
            ART CLUB MTG

3/18: NMBH BAND CONCERT @ 6PM

3/19: ENGLISH HONOR SOCIETY MTG

3/20: STUDENT COUNCIL MTG
            CHIEF IDOL HS DIVISION @ 6PM

3/21: BOOK CLUB MTG

Chiefs,

Happy almost St. Patrick’s Day!  This week marks the end of the 3rd nine weeks.  
Please pay close attention to PowerSchool to check your quarter grades and
absences.  Congratulations to our ten students who qualified for the State level
National History Day event.  We are extremely proud of you.  Also congratulations
to our Orchestra for earning a Superior Rating in this past week’s competition.  This
week at NMBH, we have a busy week of athletics as well as a band concert and the
high school division for Chief Idol.  Please come out to support our students.  
James Uzun has been awarded the 2025 DAR (Daughters of American Revolution)
Good Citizen award for NMBHS.  This award recognizes and rewards high school
seniors who possess the qualities of dependability, service, leadership, and
patriotism.  Way to go, James!  In the next few weeks there are several scholarship
opportunities for students.  Please be sure you are checking your grade level
Google classrooms for updated information from our school counselors.  If you
have not joined, stop by the counseling office and get the code from Ms. Aguilar.  
It’s also time to wrap up all incomplete IGPs.  If you have not completed your IGP
with your counselor, please email them for an appointment time.  We will print out
course requests soon to make sure everyone’s request are correct for next school
year.  After these have requests have been signed and returned you will not be
allowed to change classes unless a course has been failed due to grades and/or
attendance.  It’s extremely important that you take the time to sit down with your
counselor to get the correct classes scheduled.  It’s hard to believe we are
beginning our final quarter for the 2024-2025 school year.  Let’s be sure to put
100% effort in making it the best one yet.  Have a great week, Chiefs! 

Ansley Morrow



IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

·
·STARTING JANUARY 22ND, THE FIRST DAY OF THE NEW SEMESTER, ALL

ELECTRONIC DEVICES (INCLUDING PHONES, HEADPHONES, AND AIR PODS) MUST
BE POWERED OFF AND PUT AWAY FROM 8:15 TO 3:20. THIS IS A NEW LAW PASSED

BY SOUTH CAROLINA THAT IS TIED TO SCHOOL FUNDING. THERE WILL BE
POSTERS DISPLAYED IN ALL HALLWAYS TO SERVE AS REMINDERS FOR THIS NEW

POLICY. STUDENTS WHO FAIL TO ADHERE TO THIS POLICY WILL BE ISSUED
CONSEQUENCES BY ADMINISTRATION. 

·ALL STUDENTS SHOULD BE PARKING IN THE DESIGNATED STUDENT PARKING
LOTS ONLY. STUDENTS SHOULD NO LONGER BE USING THE FRONT LOOP LOT AT

THIS TIME. ANY STUDENT CARS LOCATED IN THIS AREA WILL BE TICKETED
STARTING 1/22. IF YOU NEED A PARKING PASS, PLEASE SEE MR. ANDERSON.  HIS

OFFICE IS ON E HALL.  

DRESS CODE AND CELL PHONE VIOLATIONS ARE ON THE RISE.  PLEASE REVIEW
BOTH POLICIES AND CONSEQUENCES TO MAKE YOURSELF AWARE OF THE

CHANGES. 

SECOND SEMESTER ATTENDANCE MAKE UP WILL BEGIN ON TUESDAY MARCH
18TH. TUESDAY IS WITH MS. CHANDLER AND THURSDAY MR. MUNDY.

SATURDAY SCHOOL DATES:

05/10/25 8:00-12:00
05/17/25 8:00-12:00
05/31/25 8:00-12:00

ANY QUESTIONS SEE MR. MUNDY OR MS CHANDLER



ADDITIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

· DO YOU NEED A MID-SEMESTER PICK ME UP? NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY WILL BE
TAKING ORDERS FOR AUNTIE ANNE’S PRETZELS TO BE DELIVERED THE LAST WEEK OF
MARCH. ORDERS WILL BE TAKEN STARTING TODAY UNTIL MARCH 20TH. PRETZELS ARE
$5.00. YOU CAN PRE-ORDER YOUR PRETZEL BEFORE SCHOOL OR DURING YOUR LUNCH

IN THE CAFETERIA. YOU CAN CHOOSE A REGULAR SALTED PRETZEL OR A CINNAMON
SUGAR PRETZEL.

 
· ANY SENIOR WHO IS INTERESTED IN ATTENDING LANDER UNIVERSITY SHOULD STOP BY
AND SEE MRS. BROWN IN THE COUNSELING OFFICE. A REPRESENTATIVE FROM LANDER

UNIVERSITY WILL BE HERE ON MARCH 19TH FOR A SMALL PRIVATE VISIT.
 

· HOSA STUDENTS WILL BE SELLING LUCKY CHARM CLOVERS FOR ST. PATRICK'S DAY. FOR
$1 YOU CAN SEND A SPECIAL GREETING TO YOUR FRIENDS OR SOMEONE SPECIAL. EACH
SHAMROCK WILL HAVE A LUCKY CHARMS CEREAL TREAT ATTACHED. SEE MS. BRIDGES

IN C 103 OR A HOSA MEMBER. 
 

· LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP FOR CHIEF IDOL: SOLO SINGING CONTEST! STUDENT SINGERS,
CHECK YOUR EMAIL FOR IMPORTANT CHIEF IDOL SIGNUP INFORMATION TO PERFORM IN
ROUND ONE NEXT THURSDAY NIGHT. SUBMISSIONS ARE DUE NO LATER THAN SUNDAY

EVENING! IT'S YOUR CHANCE TO TAKE THE STAGE & WIN COLD, HARD, CASH!
 

· JUNIORS CAN BEGIN PURCHASING TICKETS MARCH 17 ONLINE AT MYPAYMENTS PLUS.
TICKETS ARE

INDIVIDUAL ONLY; ONE PER STUDENT. $25
ALL OUTSIDE GUESTS AND UNDERCLASSMEN MUST BE APPROVED. PLEASE SEE MS.

ASHCRAFT IN E 112 OR MS. MCGAHA FOR A FORM. FORMS FOR BOTH, OUTSIDE GUEST
AND UNDERCLASSMEN ARE DUE BY MARCH 25TH.

 
MARCH 24 -28: TICKETS WILL BE $50.

MARCH 31 - APRIL 4: TICKETS WILL BE $75.



prom 2025 announcement

Prom tickets will go on sale ONLINE this week for juniors and seniors. All outside guests
and underclassmen must be approved. Please see Ms. Ashcraft in E 112 or Ms. McGaha

for a form. Forms for both, outside guest and underclassmen are due by March 25. 

Prices as follows:
Seniors only will be able to purchase tickets starting March 10 through March 14, online

at mypayments plus. Tickets are individual only; one per student. $25

Juniors can begin purchasing tickets March 17 online at mypayments plus. Tickets are
individual only; one per student. $25

 
March 24 -28: tickets will be $50.

March 31 - April 4: tickets will be $75.

Again, tickets will be available online through April 4, 2025. 

Outside guest tickets can be purchased once your outside/underclassmen guest is
approved by seeing Ms. Ashcraft in room E 112, or Ms. McGaha in room 
·Only upperclassmen (seniors & juniors) may purchase/pick up tickets. 

·Outside guest and underclassmen tickets may be purchased from Ms. Ashcraft in E 112
during 1st break and after school or from Ms. McGaha.

Midnight In Manhattan
North Myrtle Beach Junior-Senior

Prom

Friday, April 11, 2025
8:00 – 11:00pm

Sea Trail Resort, Calabash, NC



COUNSELOR’S CORNER



Join the fun!



CHIEF LEADER OF THE
WEEK

··This week Colin Singer will receive the Leadership Award sponsored by Olive Garden. Colin is a
senior at NMB High School. He is interested in the Music Field and is planning to attend a college

in Florida with their music program. In preparing himself for the future Colin has completed a
40-hour internship with Mrs. Link and Mr. Peltier in which he learned how to run the music track,

set up performances, organize sheet music, and sit in for auditions. He even got to experience
walking in the parade with our Marching Band and Mr. Dileo. Colin is always polite and

respectful. The staff that have worked with Colin have enjoyed getting to know him and see him
conquer his goals for this year.



National History Day Winners





Chief Menu for the Week





Stop by NMBM tomorrow morning to meet our
new superintendent, Mr. Cliff Jones. 


